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From: Fire Chief
To: Steinhauer, Suzanne (COMM)
Subject: Snowshoe
Date: Sunday, May 4, 2025 7:03:17 PM

You don't often get email from firechief@byronmn.com. Learn why this is important

Hello, I cannot get the eDocket to work. My question is, I was wondering if Spearmint Energy
would be interested in installing a city Water Main to their facility. There currently is Water Main
feeding the housing development to the East. I believe it would be a great resource to have on
site instead of shuttling water to the facility. Thank you, Matt Grant, Byron Fire Chief
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